
Phonics update – Reception Class (March 2020) 

We have now taught the sounds (phonemes) from phase 3 of our phonics programme. 

The children will come across these sounds in their reading and will need to use them 

when writing. It is essential that they are able to recognise and recall these so please keep 

looking at your sounds books and playing games to help in learning all of them. The 

Alphablocks are also useful in reinforcing how to blend and segment within this phase. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also taught the new tricky words from phase 3 of our phonics 

programme. The children will come across these words in their reading and 

will need to use them when writing. It is essential that they are able to 

recognise and recall these quickly so please keep looking at them in your 

sounds books.  

  


